
 
Good afternoon!  You are receiving this email because your student is registered in Math Skills & Drills at TEACH for 
the upcoming school year!  I am so excited to spend the year with your son/daughter as we work hard and have fun 
tackling math facts! 
 
Each week in class we will play games and practice math facts.  It is essential that students practice at home too!  I 
have purchased an online math platform for each student to use at home.  It will be personalized so that each student 
is working on his/her level.  This at-home reinforcement, coupled with in class activities, will promote progress and 
mastery of skills.  Information about this platform will be sent home after the first few weeks of class. 
 
Please provide your student with a 3-prong folder to bring to class each week. All other supplies are provided.  I look 
forward to seeing your student on the first day of class in August!  Enjoy the rest of your summer break!  Kelli 
Sandefur (aka Mrs. Kelli) 

 


